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TWO GUESTS AT THE AUGUST RUFOS MEETING GAVE THEIR RECENT SIGHTINGS OF UFOS. THE FIRST 

REPORT WAS FROM A NORTH CAROLINA BEACH LAST MONTH DURING THE NIGHT- TIME. THE WITNESS 

SHOWED THE GROUP THE PICTURE OF A GLOBE SIGHTING CLOSE TO THE WATER BY THE BEACH. THE 

SECOND SIGHTING WAS OBSERVED OVER ASHVILLE, OHIO IN THE DAYTIME. OUR CHIEF UFO 

INVESTIGATOR TOOK THEIR STATEMENTS AND HE WILL FOLLOWUP ON ANY SIMILAR SIGHTING 

REPORTS DURING THEIR TIME EVENTS. 

OUR SECRETARY AND HER HUSBAND ARE GOING TO THE ANNUAL MUFON SYMPOSIUM BEING HELD IN 

LAS VEGAS AT THE END OF AUGUST.  SHE WILL GIVE A REPORT AT OUR SEPTEMBER MEETING. THE 

HIGHLIGHT IS THAT MILITARY AND GOVERNMENT WITNESSES ARE GOING TO SPEAK OUT ABOUT THE 

EXISTENCE OF UFOS. THE DIRECTOR OF MUFON, DAVID MACDONALD STATED THE STAGE IS SET FOR 

ONE OF THE MOST AMAZING SYMPOSIUMS IN YEARS. 

AN AIRLINE PILOT AND CO-PILOT OBSERVED MULTIPLE AERIAL LIGHTS OVER THE PACIFIC OCEAN ON 

APRIL 15, 2021 AT 35,000 FEET. THEY APPEARED ONLY ONE AT A TIME. THE ENTIRE OBSERVATION OF 

ABOUT 25 OBJECTS TOOK ONLY 20 MINUTES. THE PILOT ALSO CLAIMED THAT HE HAS SEEN MULTIPLE 

UFOS IN THE COURSE OF HIS CAREER AS AN AIRLINE PILOT. 

IRENA SCOTT, LONGTIME UFOLOGIST, HAD AN INTERESTING ARTICLE IN A RECENT MUFON JOURNAL. 

SHE TOLD OF WORKING AT BATTELLE MEMORIAL INSTITUTE. BATTELLE IS RESPECTED THROUGHOUT 

THE WORLD FOR ITS SCIENTIFIC EXPERTISE. IT IS THE WORLD'S LARGEST, INDEPENDENT RESEARCH AND 

DEVELOPMENT ORGANIZATION. IT IS LOCATED IN COLUMBUS, OHIO, JUST ABOUT 25 MILES NORTH OF 

CIRCLEVILLE, HOME OF RUFOS. BATTELLE IS ALSO NOTED FOR ITS EARLY PROJECT BLUE BOOK SPECIAL 

REPORT NO. 14 AND FOR THE FIRST DISCLOSURE. 

THE SHOWTIME CHANNEL HAD A FOUR-PART SERIES ON UFO INFORMATION. HIGHLIGHTS FORM THE 

FIRST SEGMENT INCLUDED: 

JOHN GREENWALD GAVE A HISTORY OF UFOS. HE HAS A WEBSITE NAMED "THE BLACK VAULT". U.S. 

SENATOR MARCO RUBIO TALKED ABOUT THE UPCOMING CONGRESSIONAL HEARINGS ON UFOS. THE 

NEW YORK TIMES DID AN ARTICLE NAMED THE PENTAGON UFO REPORT IN 2017 THAT REVIVED THE 

UFO NEWS. OTHER SPEAKERS INCLUDED LESLIE KEAN WHO STATED THAT "THAT IT WAS DISRESPECTFUL 

TO THE WITNESS TO IGNORE THEIR SIGHTING OF A UFO". PRESIDENT OBAMA ON THE STEPHEN 

COLBERT TV SHOW REFUSED TO ANSWER THE QUESTION OF "DO UFOS EXIST?"  

FORMER GOVERNOR SYMINGTON OF ARIZONA TALKED ABOUT THE PHOENIX LIGHTS OF 1997. HE MADE 

A PUBLIC APPEARANCE AT A NEWS CONFERENCE THEN AND MADE FUN OF THE EVENT. YEARS LATER HE 

ADMITTED THAT HE ALSO WAS A WITNESS TO THE MYSTERIOUS OBJECT, AS HE DIDN'T WANT A PANIC. 

THE CHICAGO O'HARE AIRPORT UFO SIGHTING OF 2006 WAS SHOWN WITH MANY WITNESSES. IT WAS 

COMMENTED THAT NORAD ONLY TRACED OBJECTS THAT ORIGINATED IN OUR ATMOSPHERE. IS THAT 

WHY SPACE COMMAND WAS CREATED?  



THE DIRECTOR OF RUFOS'S COUSIN WAS NORAD COMMANDER THEN HE BECAME OUR COUNTRY'S 

SPACE FIRST COMMANDER. ONE OF THE LAST SPEAKERS MADE A STATEMENT THAT IF AND WHEN ONCE 

OUTSIDE ALIENS ARE ACKNOWLEDGED THAT THE RACE OUTLOOK WOULD CHANGE! 

OUR CHIEF UFO INVESTIGATOR RECENTLY GAVE A"UFOS ARE REAL" PRESENTATION AT THE NORTH 

ROYALTON, OHIO LIBRARY. HE WAS ALSO INTERVIEWED ON A RADIO STATION NEAR CLEVELAND. 

ALSO, OUR CHIEF UFO RESEARCHER, TOLD OF FORMER PRIME MINISTER CANADIAN PAUL HELLYER 

RECENTLY PASSED AWAY. HE FIRMLY STATED THAT UFOS DID EXIST. 
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